


            
 

 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



            
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



            
 

 
 



            
 

 
 



United Nations Development Programme

Office of Audit and Investigations

Inadequate procedures
for cash management
(Issue 7)

Recommendation: The Office should fully adhere to the 'UNDP Service Contract
User Guide' by: (a) limiting the use of the service contract modality to non-core
services rendered; (b) aligning the contract durations, the requirements for
extensions, and the clauses included, with the respective guidelines; and (c)
aligning medical and pension coverage in the contracts with the existing system
implemented since 2014.

There were deficiencies in the management of cash payments and the
liquidation of cash advances. The audit indicated 87 project cash payments
totalling $238,000 that were used to facilitate the implementation of workshops,
seminars and training held in remote locations. The Office had not appointed
Project Cash Advance Custodians and project cash advance vouchers were not
approved at the required level within the Office. The sample review of 22 cases
amounting to $60,000 disclosed several weaknesses, such as delays in cash
advances clearance averaging 9.4 days, instance where advances were issued
prior to the clearance of the previous advance, and some cases where the
amount advanced was over the 50 percent of the amount actually utilized.

Recommendation: The Office should strengthen its control over cash
management by designating a Project Cash Advance Custodian for all personnel
receiving advances, and ensuring the proper approval, as well as timely and
correct liquidation of cash advances.

Management comments and action plan

The Resident Representative accepted all of the recommendations and is in the process of implementing them.
Comments and/or additional information provided had been incorporated in the report, where appropriate.

Issues with less significance (not included in this report) have been discussed directly with management and
actions have been initiated to address them. //

Audit Report No. 1513,20 November 2015: UNDP Bolivia

Helge S. Osttveiten
Director

Office of Audit and Investigations
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